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From: Aneesa Davenport <aneesadavenport@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 7:27 PM 
To: Deirdre McCartney 
Cc: Andrea Helmbolt 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of support for Certificate of Approval at 1205 Post Street  

This Message originated outside your organization. 

Dear Ms. McCartney,  

We received a notice that our neighbors' proposal will be on the agenda for tomorrow's HAB hearing (PLN22-0260). They 
live at 1205 Post Street. 

We're writing in support of the addition of a second story to their home, which is currently too small for a family of four. It's 
important to us that Alameda remains a place where families can grow and thrive. In addition, these particular neighbors 
are important members of our community, volunteering at the schools and planning neighborhood activities, and we think 
our city should support keeping families like this around, as well as providing enough housing and space for everyone 
who needs it. 

Thank you, 
Aneesa Davenport and Andrea Helmbolt 
1138 Post St. 
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From: Derek Farmer <dmfarm@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 8:41 PM 
To: Deirdre McCartney 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: PLN22‐0260 ‐ 1205 Post Street ‐ HAB Public Hearing  

Dear Ms. McCartney:  

As owner of the adjacent property at 1209 Post Street, I am writing in support of the above-referenced project at 1205 
Post Street. I have read the draft resolution for consideration by the Historical Advisory Board at its public hearing on 
September 1, 2022 and support and recommend approval of the findings for the Certificate of Approval. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Derek Farmer 
1209 Post Street 
Alameda CA 94501 




